
The Episcopal Diocese of New York Apologizes for the Endurance of Slavery

WE ARE COMPLICIT

The Bishop of New York
Invites you to join him and the people of the Episcopal Diocese of New York  

in a solemn Service of Apology for the participation and complicity  
of the diocese and its members in the Transatlantic Slave Trade and in  

that trade’s continuing aftermath and consequences.

On Saturday, March 25, Beginning at Noon 
At the Cathedral Church of Saint John the Divine

 The Rt. Rev. Andrew ML Dietsche 
Presiding and Preaching

Video address by the Presiding Bishop 
The Most Rev. Michael B. Curry

BACKGROUND IMAGE: SHUTTERSTOCK, TIMOTHY O’SULLIVAN, 1862.

The services will be streamed live on the Cathedral website (stjohndivine.org).


